
 

 

 

December 9, 2024 

 

Greetings Tiger Families,  

Schools will be CLOSED for the Winter Holiday Break from  

Dec. 23-Jan 1—Winter Break/No school • Jan. 2—Winter Break/ 

No school • Jan. 3—PD No school for students.    

January 3, 2025 is Record Keeping Day. There will be No School for students. 

Classes will resume on Monday-January 6, 2025. 

Please have an enjoyable    and remember to stay safe!! 

Tonya Marrocco,  

Principal 

********************************************************** 

 

Helpful websites…Tips on staying healthy during the holiday season 

https://www.heart.org/en/healthy-living/healthy-lifestyle/stress-management/holiday-stress-try-our-

top-5-tips-for-a-healthy-holiday-season 

************************************************************************************* 
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